
 

This email message was distributed on Thursday, July 10, 2014.  

 

From: sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov 

 

To: AST Leads, Procurement Directors, Finance Directors  

 

CC: SCEIS Team, SCEIS Service Desk 

 

Subject: SRM 7.2 Update: Shopping Cart, Purchase Orders   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Good Afternoon SCEIS Users -  

 

The SCEIS Team would like to provide the following status updates on Supplier Relationship 

Management (SRM) 7.2 issues.   

 
Shopping Cart Email Notification Issues 
Status:  Resolved 
Date of Resolution: Friday, June 27, 2014 
 
All Business Partner email discrepancies have been resolved.  Future email changes will be 
handled as normal maintenance procedure.  (Previously, non-approvers were receiving 
approval notifications and approvers were not always receiving notifications or were receiving 
double notifications.)   
 
Purchase Order Form Print 

Status:  Resolved 

Date of Resolution: Friday, April 25, 2014 

 

SCEIS has completed all form changes requested thus far.  Future requests will go through the 

SCEIS Request for Change process.   

 

For the latest information on SRM 7.2, visit the Messages and Updates page on the SRM 7.2 

microsite (http://sceis.sc.gov/page.aspx?id=269). If you have any questions about this message, 

contact the SCEIS Help Desk at (803) 896-0001 (Select option 1 for SCEIS Help) or by email at 

SCEISHelpDesk@sceis.sc.gov.  

  

Thank you,  

The SCEIS Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov
http://sceis.sc.gov/page.aspx?id=269
mailto:SCEISHelpDesk@sceis.sc.gov

